
AG7.iii - Public Consultation - Licensing Act Policy

From: Julie Flower  
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 4:08 PM
Subject: Public Consultation - Licensing Act Policy

Cornwall Council as Licensing Authority, is responsible for licensing and regulation of 
alcohol, entertainment and late night refreshment under the Licensing Act 2003.

The Council is required to publish a Statement of Licensing Policy, and this policy 
must be reviewed at least every 5 years.

A revised policy has now been drafted and is available at the below link – the draft 
includes changes in legislation, statutory guidance, best practice as well as a number 
of minor updates/amendments:-

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/media/jxolos25/draft-revised-licensing-act-
policy.docx?d=w4f6de739f8f94fc99d150a18408628f4&csf=1&web=1&e=dqYFBt

For ease of reference, the changes in the draft policy are shown in shaded italic text.

If you wish to comment on the draft policy, please email me by no later than 20 
November 2023.

All comments will then be referred back to the Licensing Act Committee for 
consideration.

I look forward to hearing from you and please do not hesitate to contact me if you 
have any queries.

Kind regards

Julie Flower | Senior Licensing (Policy) Officer | Public Protection | Cornwall 
Council
PO Box 676, Threemilestone, Truro TR1 9EQ
julie.flower@cornwall.gov.uk Tel: 01872 322222 or 01726 223433
www.cornwall.gov.uk | ‘Onen hag oll’ | www.businessregulatorysupport.co.uk
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